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Unity in Diversity
"Life's persistent and most urgent question is, 'What are you doing for others?' — Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr."

In December, the season of love and giving, the Office of Diversity and Inclusion, in
partnership with the Capital University community, invites you to join us in celebrating
the rich traditions, faiths, and values that make our campus and broader community so
unique. This month, before the semester ends, we will come together in fellowship to
recognize and honor the diversity that strengthens us all.
We warmly invite Capital alumni, friends, family, and community partners to be part of
this celebration.

 As we approach final exams, we also encourage our students to study diligently and
finish the semester strong. This is your opportunity to show all the hardwork you have
put into this semester. Trust your process of preparation. Be sure to prioritize rest and
remember you are capable of achieving great things! 

-The ODI Team
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Celebration
of Kwanzaa

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2024
HARRY C. MOORES STUDENT UNION- WEILER SUITES 

745 PLEASANT RIDGE AVENUE
DOORS OPEN AT  5:45PM

PROGRAM BEGINS at 6:00PM

A CELEBRATION OF HISTORY,
COMMUNITY AND CULTURE

Office of Diversity and

Inclusion

Black Student Union

Current students, RSVP on Engage

Alumni, Faculty and Staff, please RSVP by emailing odi@capital.edu




